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Dear Chief Scientist,

I am concerned about the effects of CSG mining on water quality and ground water levels .
The current disposal of used fracking water needs to be rethought, companies should be
responsible for treatment of water to return it to its former state so it can be used for
agriculture and the likes. Base line studies are a must on land and water systems where
mining will commence.

Kind regards.

Michelle.



